


To build strong bridges between the present and the future, we must 

strengthen the ties between peoples. 

The coronavirus pandemic has clearly shown that the current 
mechanisms of cooperation do not respond to modern challenges. 

Therefore, the Summit of the Future is considered an important 

platform for reconsidering global relations. 

Today, the global community is facing many challenges: the increase 

in the number of forced migrants, the increase in climate threats, and the 
inequitable distribution of resources and wealth. 

The successes we have achieved often do not reach the most 

vulnerable sections of society. 

We need new approaches to multilateral governance based on justice. 

That's why we need to start taking decisive action as soon as possible 

– we don’t have time to wait. 

The Kyrgyz Republic is ready to contribute to this great work. 

We support the adoption of the Pact for the Future. 

We also support the adoption of the Declaration on Future 

Generations, because it is the future generations who will bear the brunt of 
our decisions today. 

We must significantly accelerate the implementation of the Sustainable 

Development Goals. 

We have made significant progress in eradicating extreme poverty, 
developing infrastructure and digitalization, and transitioning to a "green" 

economy. 

Our experience in achieving the Sustainable Development Goals has 



The decisions we make now will determine the fate of more than one 


